
 

 

Hello MDE Students and Families, 

This year for Science Night we are having a duct tape challenge! Are you 

interested in participating? All you need to do is make something out of duct 

tape, put your name on it and bring it to MDE’s cafeteria on February 20 to 

display on the stage. Memorial Drive Elementary will be hosting a Science night 

from 5:00-6:30. There will be prizes! It is an opportunity for kids to be creative 

and build whatever they can dream up out of duct tape and imagination! 

Everyone that comes will be able to see your fantastic project. Work on your 

creation at home and have it ready for display for Science Night. If you have any 

questions you can email me at amy.kirn@springbranchisd.com. 
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